
      MAURITIUS SPORTS COUNCIL 
 

 
COMMUNIQUE 

 
 
 

The Public is hereby informed that as from Thursday 19 March 

2020, no bookings will be entertained for all the Sports 

Infrastructures managed by the Mauritius Sports Council due to 

COVID-19 until further notice. 

 

We apologize for all inconveniences caused due to the cancellation. 
 

 
                                           Management  
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